
 

September 2022 

Calendar of 

Events: 

Sept. 5th…Labor Day. No 
School. 

Sept. 20th...School Pic-
tures. 

 

 

Delta NORTH Elementary SCHOOL   

Title One School 

     Welcome back to school!  I am so happy to have you all back and hope this 

year will be successful as well as memorable.  The staff at Delta North Elementary is 

excited and eager to make this year great.  Speaking for everyone at DNES, thank 

you for trusting us with your children! 

     The theme this year is “DNES, The best of the best” (Top Gun).  We want our stu-

dents to know they are the “best of the best”.  We plan to follow the actual Navy 

Top Gun’s three-word motto to describe our school – Humble, Credible, Ap-

proachable.  With your help, we can make school a life changing experience. 

     Delta North uses the same security system that is in place throughout the school 

district.  Doors lock automatically.  Please enter the building through the front 

doors.  You will need to push the white button at the side of the door, stand there 

so the camera can pick you up, and wait for access to be granted. 

     We also have a service window you may talk to the secretarial staff through.  

Please do not enter the office area. 

     Our secretaries are very busy and need your help.  Please don’t make it a habit 

to call the school daily to keep your child off the bus.  If you know that your child, 

who normally rides the bus, needs to be picked up, please send a note with them 

and/or notify their teacher through the REMIND app.  If you have not signed up for 

REMIND, please see your child’s teacher.   

     Thank you for your part to keep our students and staff safe.   Please remember 

to keep your child home if they are not feeling well or have a cough or fever. 

     Together we can make this year great. 

 

 

Just a reminder: Please send used ink cartridges.   

     

 

Principal’s Message 

Chamber of Commerce 

Reading Program 

     Once again this year the Chamber of 

Commerce will be sponsoring a reading 

rewards program for all students.  We 

would like to have all students partici-

pate because we feel that reading is an 

important part of their education. 

    The reading sponsor for this month 

will be Millard County Swimming Pool.  

When the minutes are turned into the 

teachers, West Millard Swimming Pool 

will offer a free pool pass. You can 

redeem this coupon in October.  Please 

do your reading to earn your Doggie 

Buck.   

Bulldog Bulletin  


